
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
Bulletin No. 1 

 
WE ARE BUILDING YOU 
A BETTER SPRINGVALE 
 
 

The Springvale Boulevard Project will commence construction 
on 23 May 2021 and will be completed by mid 2022. 

Springvale Boulevard will make Springvale even more sensational by: 
 
 
  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Artists impression courtesy of Hassell - Melbourne Studio 

The boulevard improvements are based on feedback from over 1000 people 
and will feature widened footpaths, new garden beds and more trees providing 
year-round shade, more seating, improved street lighting, and high-quality, 
design elements that reflect the diverse cultures of Springvale. 
 

UPCOMING WORKS 
• Electrical works 

- Start Sunday 23 May 2021  
- Mostly night work (6.30pm – 5.30am) 
- Include removal of streetlights from centre median  
- Temporary lighting installed 

• Traffic management  

- Includes safety barriers and signage  

• Locating underground services 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
greaterdandenong.vic.gov.au/springvale-boulevard 
Or contact:  

Colleen Johnson,   
Project Manager 
Springvale Urban Renewal Precinct Projects  
SpringvaleBoulevard@cgd.vic.gov.au  
8571 1000 

 
For afterhours emergencies, please contact  
Council’s afterhours service on 8571 1000 

Springvale Boulevard project works area.  
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